From: Jamieson, Andre (I

Sent: 20/09/2023 10:21:51 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: Reference (11 Boola Place, Cromer) DA number
(DA2023/1237).

Dear Ms Ramage,

| write to you in support the above development application in place for the indoor cricket facility in Cromer. As
a current player and board member at the Manly Warringah District cricket club, | feel obliged to comment on
the need for such a facility in the local area. Having worked and played sport all around NSW, | find it
concerning, that an area as rich in sporting talent as the Northern Beaches does not have an indoor cricket
facility, when most other LGA’s and many regional centres do.

| believe this facility is desperately needed for all cricketers on the northern beaches as its 30 years since the
peninsula has had an indoor training centre. It will provide beneficial for all budding cricketers in the area for a
number of years to come.

Sincerely

Andrew Jamieson






